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Public libraries in Missouri are able to purchase from Missouri’s 
statewide contracts. The library must be part of the State of 
Missouri’s Cooperative Procurement Program. Libraries can verify 
whether or not they are included on the current Cooperative 
Procurement Program Members Listing at https://oa.mo.gov/sites/
default/files/coopmemlist.pdf. 

If not, you can register or update the existing application by 
completing the Cooperative Procurement Program Membership 
Application. at 
https://purch.oa.mo.gov/cooperative-procurement-program-membership-
application. 

You can search for Missouri’s state contracts at 
https://oa.mo.gov/purchasing/bidding-contracts/awarded-bid-contract-
document-search.  

Public libraries that choose to purchase from a state contract do not need 
to complete a large purchase cost analysis for the item(s) on grant 
applications.
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Most frequently, we see public libraries purchasing technology 
through the state contract. Currently, this contract is held by SHI. 

Once a public library has been registered, a staff person can log 
into SHI’s website to review pricing information: 
https://www.publicsector.shidirect.com/ 

Orders can be placed by either calling or emailing SHI: 

Phone: 888-711-2613 
Email: missouri@shi.com 
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